
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Staff at St Luke's send well wishes to you all as we enter another lockdown with the hope 
that everyone has the support they need to get through.  If you find yourself struggling for 
food items we are in a position to refer you to the local food bank.  Please email 
helen.walling@skertonstlukes.lacns.sch.uk in strictest confidence.  If you are isolating 
because of Covid and your child is either entitled to Pupil Premium or is in Rec, Yr1 or Yr2 
class, we can arrange an alternative to the free school meals they would normally receive - 
to request a 'food parcel' please complete the form on Parent APP with your details. 
 
You are reminded to wear a face mask when on school grounds.  If you do not wear a mask 
(other than a medical reason), do not come onto site or speak directly to staff.  Any messages 
regarding your child's learning can be sent to your child's class teacher via Class Dojo, by 
emailing contact-us@skertonstlukes.lancs.sch.uk or calling the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 


